
 

 
 

 

March 26, 2020 

 

Subject:  COVID-19 Outbreak - Updates 

 

Dear valued customer 

 

Due to the steep spike of COVID-19 cases in Malaysia, the Prime Minister has announced on March 25 

2020 that the nationwide restricted movement order is now extended to April 14 2020.  The 

imposition of the order is to ultimately help isolate and identify carriers of Covid-19 and to minimize the 

spread of the disease. 

 

As part of the order, Malaysians are barred from travelling overseas while visitors are not allowed to 

enter the country. It also involves the closure of all government and private premises except for those 

providing essential services. Anyone found to breach the restricted movement order will face jail term, a 

fine or both. Army has also been deployed to enforce the order.  

 

All our 766, 767, 768, 752 and 753 series resistor network which are manufactured in Johor Bahru, 

Malaysia will be impacted by the lockdown from 18th March – 14th April 2020.   

 

We will continue to monitor closely and update you on the situation. 

 

For more information, please contact your Sales Support or email to ECSalesSupport@ctscorp.com. 

 

 

 

 

 

Mingchin Yen 

Vice President and General Manager 

CTS Corporation 

Electronic Components Business Unit 
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